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WOKINGHAM COPY.

g} alogure.

10th September, 1940.

Dear Sirs,

Wlth reference to your letter of the 3rd instant
respecting the steamer "GRO", I have to send herewlith for your
information a copy of a communication which has been received
from the Norweglan Shipping & Trade Mission of London, eand to
request that you will be guided accordingly.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

200,
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The surveyors,
MANCHESTER,




